
 

     

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
15 June, 2023 
 
 
 
To: Br. Bernard S. Oca, FSC  
 School President  
 De La Salle Santiago Zobel 
 
 Louie Fernandez 
 Head Coach 
 De La Salle Santiago Zobel  
 
 
Greetings from Samahang Basketbol ng Pilipinas!                                  
 

The undersigned is pleased to inform you that Ms. Naima Navarro has been chosen to be 
part of the Philippine Women’s Basketball National Team that will represent the country in 
the upcoming FIBA Under-16 Women’s Asian Championship in Amman, Jordan on July 10-
16, 2023. 

We are formally requesting for your favorable accommodation to allow Ms. Navarro to 
participate in the team practices in preparation for the said international event. The team will 
leave for Jordan on July 8, 2023. 

 

Thank you!  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Henry Aquino 
Program Head / Head Coach 
Gilas Pilipinas Women’s National Team  
 

   
 
 
 
 
 


